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PRESS RELEASE
21 May 2012
HERTFORD CARNIVAL 2012 CHARITIES ANNOUNCED
The proceeds from next month’s Hertford Carnival are to be split between two Hertford charities, Young Life Hertford and the Hertford Toy Library.  Hertford Carnival takes place on Sunday 24th June, following a 12 year absence from the town.

The Hertford Carnival Committee invited local voluntary and charitable groups to apply to be the recipient of monies raised at the Carnival.  It was a difficult decision to choose between the applicants, but the Committee selected two local groups.  It is hoped that those taking part in the Carnival and those attending the event will join in supporting these on Carnival day.

Young Life Hertford is a Christian charity which works alongside local churches with young people.  The charity applied to be the carnival’s charity in order to raise money to help fund a day camp held at Haileybury College in Hertford Heath, for young people aged 11 to 16.

Hertford Toy Library is open to families in the Hertford area who have children from birth to 5 years of age.  It offers a range of stimulating, therapeutic and educational toys.  They will use some of the money raised to replace office equipment that is used to run the charity.


Both organisations are registered charities.

More information on Hertford Carnival can be found at www.hertfordcarnival.org.uk 
